
September 17, 2021

Dear Parents,
Samuel E. Shull Middle School will hold our open house on Wednesday, September 22, 2021 from 6pm to 7:30pm.
Please note that on that day, students in grade 5 will be dismissed at 1:03pm, and students in grades 6-8 will be
dismissed at 1:08pm.  We look forward to meeting you and providing you with an overview of our school, classes and
expectations.  We are planning the night to allow you to meet with your child’s teachers, and follow your child’s full
schedule.   It is not a time to have a conference with the teacher.  If you have specific concerns and/or questions about
your child’s progress, you must make an appointment to meet with the teacher.

Only one parent will be able to attend for each student, and siblings/children can not attend.  All
parents/guardians must wear a mask and be temperature screened before entering the building. As a reminder,
this evening is planned to give you an overview of school and class expectations.

On Tuesday, your child will come home with a copy of their schedule.  Please bring that with you so that you can
follow the schedule and meet all of the teachers for the evening.  The schedule is listed below:

Homeroom - 6:00 - 6:20pm
Period 1 - 6:21 - 6:28pm
Period 2 - 6:29 - 6:36pm
Period 3 - 6:37 - 6:44pm
Period 4 - 6:45 - 6:52pm
Period 5 - 6:53 - 7:00pm
Period 6 - 7:01 - 7:08pm
Period 7 - 7:09 - 7:16pm
Period 8 - 7:17 - 7:24pm

During the lunch period, you will get an opportunity to meet the Principals and Vice-Principals, and our Guidance and
Child Study Team members will be available on the first floor and/or in their offices throughout the evening.  We look
forward to seeing you on Wednesday night!

Sincerely,
Jennife� J�sep�
Jennifer Joseph,
Principal


